
From: Robert Chesson - DNR
To: "Brandon S. Bruns"
Subject: PDC Energy, Inc. Wacker 2, 22-10, 10D NFA
Date: Monday, April 01, 2013 2:11:00 PM

Brandon –
 
I have reviewed the recent remediation status report and request for No Further Action
(NFA) for the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) remediation
number 6012.  Based on the information provided, the COGCC staff agrees with the
request for NFA.  However, if future conditions at the site discover contamination
concentrations exceeding COGCC standards, then PDC may be required to conduct further
investigation and/or remediation at the site.
 
Should you have any questions, please call me at (303) 894-2100 ext.5112.
 Respectfully,
 
 
Robert H. Chesson, PG, CPG
 
NE Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street #801
Denver, CO 80203
office: 303.894-2100 x5112 | fax: 303.892-2109
email: Robert.Chesson@state.co.us
 
 
 
 
From: Brandon S. Bruns [mailto:Brandon.Bruns@pdce.com] 
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2013 8:26 PM
To: Bob Chesson
Cc: Brian Dodek
Subject: PDC Energy, Inc. Wacker 2, 22-10, 10D NFA Request
 
Operator: PDC Energy, Inc.
Facility Name: Wacker 2, 22-10, 10D
Site Legals: NENW, S10, T5N, R64W
API # 05-123-13596 (Wacker 2)
Spill #: 2521515
Remediation #: 6012
Compliant Groundwater/No Further Action Submittal
 
Hi Bob,
 
Attached please find the final groundwater report and supporting documentation for the above
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referenced subject site.  Soils and groundwater were impacted from a dump line release. Impacted
soils were excavated and transported to a permitted facility for disposal. Groundwater monitoring
wells were installed and PDC has been completing quarterly groundwater sampling since the
release was discovered. Following the most recent sampling event on December 20, 2012,
laboratory analytical results confirmed BTEX concentrations in groundwater have been in
compliance with COGCC Table 910-1 groundwater standards for four consecutive quarters. Based
on this, PDC is requesting a No Further Action determination from the COGCC.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this project.
 
Thank you!
 
Brandon Bruns, PE | EHS Professional | PDC Energy | O: 303-831-3971 | C: 720-281-7255 | F: 303-
860-5838 | brandon.bruns@pdce.com

 
This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the
person or entity to which it is addressed.  Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the
intended addressee. If you received this communication in error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821
immediately and ask to speak to the sender of this communication.  Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you
have received this message in error.
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